
JUNE NEWS  
PARENTS/GUARDIANS;  

As we approach the end of the 2016 school year, I want to say thank you for sharing your 

children with me.  It has been a very rewarding year and the students have all worked very 

hard!   

Time for some well-deserved summer fun!!!! 

Important Dates:  June 7th students leave at 1pm for early release day 

June 14th Flag Day 

June 22nd last day of school, report cards go home  

 

Thank you again for all your help and support to make this a great year!!!! 

Sincerely, Ms. Michele D’Alessandro   


